
Position for PhD  

A PhD scholarship in Pharmacoeconomics is available in the Department of Pharmacology and 

Therapeutics, School of Medicine, Trinity College Dublin in conjunction with the National Centre for 

Pharmacoeconomics.   

The position is for a qualified pharmacist.  The successful candidate will be enrolled in the 3-year 

structured PhD programme at TCD. The student will be required to assist in the work at the NCPE as 

part of the conditions of this scholarship.  The position will commence in September 2015. 

Candidates will have, or expect to achieve, a minimum of 2nd class honours degree (or equivalent). 

An interest in the area of Pharmacoeconomics, economics, outcomes research or statistics and 

experience of any of the above will be considered an advantage. Applications should contain a cover 

letter outlining your interest and suitability for the position, a detailed CV and contacts for 2 

referees. Applications should be received by email to barrysec@stjames.ie, no later than July 15th 

2015. Informal inquiries may be made to Dr. Roisín Adams. Tel: 01 4103427. 


